
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

5. OPTIONS REPORT - 182, 188, 190 AND 192 STRICKLAND STREET 
 
 The Board’s recommendation to the Property and Major Projects Committee was sought regarding 

options available for the future use of the Council’s properties at 182, 188, 190 and 192 Strickland 
Street, Spreydon. 

 
 Board Comment: 
 
 The existing site allows for future development, including the community garden being a model for 

training purposes.  The amount of “social capital” in the community garden has been determined and 
is considerable.  This can be “re-invested” best through Option One, allowing the Council to retain the 
land for long-term future use. 

 
 The Board unanimously decided to recommend to the Property and Major Projects Committee: 
 
 1. That the Committee strongly support Option One (as does the Board). 
 
 2. That Sue Dewe’s and Eric Park’s reports be considered in support of the Board’s 

recommendation. 
 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


